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Events

ABTAPL Spring Conference 2026

from members, and to share 
expertise and experience from 
external presenters from library 
and academic backgrounds. We 
also make sure there is plenty of 
time for members to network with 
one another, for informal 
discussions about our work, and 
problem solving. Our members 
range from solo librarians in 
theological colleges and other 
small institutions, to employees 
of large UK universities; we also 
have an increasing number of 
personal and retired members 
who keep up their connection 
with ABTAPL because of the 
social and professional value that 
it brings.

Location: Wycliffe Hall, University of Oxford, Oxford

Dates: 26th-28th March 2025 

The Association of British Theological and Philosophical Libraries (ABTAPL) has a 
conference every spring, from the Thursday to the Saturday ahead of Palm Sunday (the 
moveable feast a week before Easter), as celebrated by the established churches in the 
UK. In 2025, we are meeting in Edinburgh. The focus of the conference is on continuing 
professional development for our members, through visits to local libraries and talks 
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The full conference schedule, including the sessions, is published via: 
https://www.abtapl.org.uk/learning-and-development/future-learning-and-
development/
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